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Positive Comments from Parents 
 
Here are some recent positive comments from parents, all relating to Kenwood provision on this 
occasion, but could be reasonably applied across the board.  Also included is a positive comment 
from a TA which gives a different but equally valid perspective: 
 
'Dear Kenwood staff, Thanks for all of your help and assistance, and for making learning fun 
again.'    
  
'To everyone at Kenwood:   You are wonderful!  Such care, compassion and patience!  Thank you 
for all you have done for A*** and L**'.   
  
'Thank you everyone in the very talented and Kenwood team for all your help, support and care of 
A*** over the last year - it is really appreciated.' 
 
'To all the staff at Kenwood.  Thank you for everything that you have done to support J**.  As J** 
said at the end of his first week - ‘Kenwood isn’t a school - it’s like a family’.  We cannot thank you 
enough!'  
  
'Thank you all so much for making me feel so welcome and supporting me in teaching ‘BIG’ 
secondary children.  Hope and am sure at some point I’ll work with you again.  You’re an amazing 
and dedicated team. (Teaching Assistant) 

 
 


